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Rosenberg Corey

From: Dan Sullivan <dansullivanblk@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 3:35 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: Vote Yes on HB2004

As a landlord I am writing to support HB2004.  No cause evictions are destabilizing in the long run and it both 
the interest of landlords and tenants to have a stable housing market and a stable community.  The impacts of 
no-cause evictions destabilizes families and neighborhoods and will adversely affect us all in the long run. 
 
I urge you to vote Yes on HB2004. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Dan Sullivan 
1614 NE Alberta St 
Portland, OR 97211 
 
  


